
 
FOREST HILL TENNIS CLUB 

2016 
Sign up now for what promises to be a long and enjoyable season.  You can pick up your 2016 
shoe tag from Cecil Carr our Court Supervisor after May 1st. 
 
All four of our courts were resurfaced in August 2013 and we expect them to be in excellent 
shape for the upcoming season.   Given the success and popularity of our free tennis clinics in 
prior years, we will once again be DOUBLING the clinics for the upcoming season.   
 
This year, the club will be offering a summer tennis camp in July and August for ages 3 – 18.  
Rates and details can be found on the club website at http://foresthilltennisclub.ca/summer-
camp/.  For more information, please contact our club pro, details below.   
 
Being a member of the FHTC offers great value: 
  
Affordable fees   
$300 worth of clinics absolutely FREE with membership 
Social-Play Days with great prizes to be won 
Ability to be matched up with new partners 
 
Enclosed are the Forest Hill Tennis Club application forms for 2016.  Please make copies for your 
friends or direct them to our website noted below. 
 
We strongly urge you to provide us with your e-mail address so that we can keep you abreast of 
club events - we promise not to inundate you with e-mail correspondence!   
 
As was the case last year we are also offering a Family membership for $240, which covers two 
parents and up to three children under age 18. 
 
We will offer clinics on ten Saturday afternoons from May 28, 2016 – July 30.  
 
1:45 – 2:45   Sr. Novice 
2:45 – 3:45   Sr. Intermediate 
3:45 – 4:15   Juniors 
 
Private lessons will also be available for a fee with club pro, Mike Czerwinski.  He can be reached 
at mctennnisacademy@hotmail.com or 416-821-5555.	 
 
Our Annual General Meeting and Social will be held on Sunday, May 29 at 12:00.  We will have a 
second social on Sunday, August 7 at 12:00. A doubles tournament will begin in May; check our 
website for more details. MARK YOUR CALENDARS WITH THESE DATES!! 
 
This year we will enforce a $10.00 guest fee for ALL non-members who want to play with a 
member during club hours.  Our supervisor Cecil Carr will be at the courts all day Saturday and 
Sunday and on week day evenings.  
 
We are now on Facebook!  Please “LIKE” us at https://www.facebook.com/ForestHillTennisClub 
and post any questions, comments, or requests.  You can also find partners to play with here.   
 
If you have any requests, comments or questions, send us an email at 
membership@foresthilltennisclub.ca.   


